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Please pass this bill! I watch all season what those awful waves do to the shores of 

our river. Rivers should not have wakes like that! 

Wake boats cause havoc with other water craft too. 

Thank you for your consideration. PLEASE support this thoughtful bill. This is the 

right thing to do for the Willamette River’s health, and for other river users impacted 

by these craft! 

Sincerely, 

Lori and David Silverman 

836 S. Curry St. Unit 302 

Portland, OR 97239 


